
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/19/2013 12:41:05 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

Cc: sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Comm Florio's remarks 

Sepideh told me he didn't speak from a speech.

To:

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

> On Dec 19, 2013, at 12:40 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote:
>
> Sepideh
> Could you share Commissioner Florio's remarks from the dais today on the Line 147 pressure restoration issue 
in particular?

> We would like to report back and it will take time to construct a transcript.
>
> Regards
> Laura
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